
  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

8 February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Additional Taster Tuesdays Sessions at King Edward VI School  

Following the success of the Taster Tuesdays this term, we are pleased to offer two additional PE 
sessions on 27 February and 5 March 2024. 
 
The sessions will run from 4.30 – 5.30pm at King Edward VI School and parents will be required to 
drop off and collect their children. Limited parking is available on the school site via the Spring 
Lane entrance. Please do not arrive before 4.15pm as parking is very limited on the school site 
until that time. You may park off site on the surrounding residential roads but be aware that 
parking restrictions do apply to some roads.  
 
Places on these activities are strictly limited and will be allocated on a first-come/first-served basis.  
If you have any questions concerning bookings please contact Mrs Dunning on 01284 761393 ext 
252 or email dd@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk 

 
 
We will contact you again to confirm whether we are able to offer your child a place on our ‘Taster 
Tuesday’ sessions. 
 

Each activity runs for one week and you will have the choice of: 

Tuesday 27 February 2024 PE 

Tuesday 5 March 2024 PE 

 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr R Herbert 
Assistant Headteacher 
hb@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk  
01284 761393 

  

mailto:dd@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk
mailto:hb@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk


 
   

 
 
  

Please return to Debbie Dunning at King Edward VI School, Grove Road, Bury St Edmunds, 

IP33 3BH by Monday 26 February 2024 or email a scanned copy of the form to  

dd@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk. 

‘Year 5 Taster Tuesdays’ 2024 

Pupil name …………………………………………  Current school ……………………………………. 
 
I would like to book the following sessions: 
Please tick your preference. Your child may attend as many Tuesdays as they wish. We will offer 
as many of their selections as the demand allows. 

 

  

Tuesday 27 February 2024 Please tick  

PE  

  

Tuesday 5 March 2024 Please tick  

PE  

 

I understand that I will be responsible for transport. 
 
Emergency contact telephone number ……………………………………………………………………. 
 
Email address ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Any medical conditions/allergies……………………………………………………................................. 
 
 I do give consent for you to take photos or video my son/daughter at ‘Taster Tuesdays’. These 
images may be used on Facebook, Twitter and in other school promotional material. You have the 
right to withdraw your consent, but you must do so before the first session by Monday 26 February 
2024 (please tick if you do give consent). 
 
 I do not agree (please tick if you give do not give consent). 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………… Date …………………. 
 
Parent name ……………………………………………………. 


